
1  

 

Leake Building  |  1450 Leake Drive  |  P.O. Box 400726 

Charlottesville, VA 22904-4726 

P (434) 982-4621  |  F (434) 982-4628 

www.fm.virginia.edu 

 

                   Today’s date: 5/10/2024  

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

Low Temperature Hot Water (LTHW) Phase 3A 

5/20/2024 

 

BACKGROUND: 

• The Low Temperature Hot Water (LTHW) Conversion Project will be removing steam service from several buildings 

and providing LTHW as the means of heat.  

• Last summer the LTHW utility was expanded across Alderman Road. 

• This summer steam services will be removed from the last few buildings that remain on steam west of Alderman 

Road and LTHW will serve in its place.  

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST: 

• The project team will be mobilizing construction areas west of Alderman Road the morning of Monday 5/20. 

• All parking in front of Ohill Dining will be closed and fencing will be installed around the perimeter of the parking 

spaces. Parking will re-open no later than August 15. 

• The area in front of Watson-Webb dorm that was recently demobilized will be fenced off once again. 

• A small section of construction fencing will be installed in the sidewalk between Lile-Maupin, Tuttle Dunnington and 

Ohill Dining. 

• See Map Attached. 

 

ISSUED BY: 

• Dustin Watson, UVA, FM- CC&R, dmw9w@virginia.edu, 434.906.6903 
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END OF ALERT


